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Meeting held 14 June, 2013 during picnic lunch in Delta Junction during first days ride and bug run. 

 

Bobby kicked off meeting getting everyone’s attention to take care of a few items of ALRA business. 

 

Don Ridl made a motion to donate $500.00from the ALRA account to the Legacy Run.  Seconded By 

Jim Petito.  Motion Passed. 

 

Bobby mentioned the efforts of Todd Hardwick and other members of Chapter 35 in promoting a new 

Chapter in the Anchorage area.  Perhaps once they are better organized and they request and receive 

permission from a Post we can get several members from different Chapters to ride there for the 

installation. 

 

Marilyn Sutherland requires that membership info from some of the Chapters while she has the some 

checks for membership she is reluctant to deposit them without the associated paperwork. 

 

Lisa Williamson updated the status of the development of the new ALRA website.  She says it is about 

three weeks from completion and will have links to the Department and National websites for the rest of 

The American Legion Family.   

 

A discussion of which patches each member should purchase to wear if they choose to wear one at all.  

The conscientious is that we should purchase them directly from Emblem Sales.  Additional patches 

identifying state, city or Chapter should be at the member’s option.  We may need to write and vote on 

an amendment to the ALRA By-Laws to reflect this.  Bobby will write a proposal that can be discussed 

and voted on at the Fall Conference.  

 

Meeting ended and picnic continued. 


